
08/06/2021 

MRS Cheryl Scholfield 
- 2 Nabilla RD 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
cheryl.scholfield@gmail.com 

RE: Mod2021/0203 - 1102 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I am surprised that this unsympathetic development has got this far. 
Has the Palm Beach Whale Beach Association put in a submission against this development? 
This is shocking. Is the quaint coastal Palm Beach shopping area from the ferry wharf to the 
old greedy goat site soon going to resemble the Eastern Suburbs? 

Sent: 8/06/2021 11:18:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


